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Dear Don,

I believe the September 1.975meeting was the last. formal
meeting of the RMP Coordinators.

We were proud of our accomplishment and hoped that many of our
worthy projects would be continued - many were - but more by their
Qwn momentum and not as a result of PL.93-641 - Our friend Dr
Margulies encouraged “outside funding” (See pg 3).

This document lists the names of individuals who were actively
involved in the transition activities as they
workshops of this meeting.

Sincerely yours,

Arthur E. Rik.li,
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